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What’s Happening Now 
Dear Families, 

We are excited to celebrate how much your children have learned and grown this year! We will help your children build 
their excitement for their next year at school, and we will review how the Power of 3 helps us take care of ourselves, 
each other, and our environment, from this classroom to the 
next! 

During this unit, children also: 

• Refect on the ways they have grown and changed

• Learn ways they can take care of the environment

• Play games that give them practice with simple addition

Keep It Going 
Share Learning 

This unit focuses on highlighting and celebrating all the ways your child has grown! Take some time to talk about this idea 
at home. Show your child a baby photo and encourage them to look in a mirror. How have they changed? In what other 
ways have you seen your child change this year? Describe these changes to your child. Make a list of all the things they 
can do now and feel free to send it in to share. 

Share Your Expertise 

What occasions does your family celebrate? How do they celebrate? We would love to have you visit our classroom to 
share some of these special celebrations with us. 

Share Some Supplies 

For our dramatic play center, “Party Time!”, we are looking for examples of different types of cards (such as birthday 
cards, wedding cards, and graduation cards), gift boxes, gift bags, wrapping paper, cake or cupcake pans, streamers, 
party hats, and any other “party” supplies that you can send to our classroom. 


